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June 28, 2007
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL

jim.forbes@lafarge-na.com
Mr. James Forbes

Regional Environmental Director

Lafarge Building Materials, Inc.

12735 Morris Road Extension

Suite 300

Alpharetta, Georgia 30004

Dear Mr. Forbes:

On May 24, 2007, a Department representative with the Air Resource Management Program inspected your concrete batching facility in Pensacola (I.D. No. 0330070).  

A copy of the inspection report is enclosed.  It indicates the facility was in compliance at the time of inspection for those sources specifically listed on the inspection report.
This letter applies only to activities covered by the Air Resource Management Program.  If you have any questions, please contact Michael Gordon at 850/595-8300, extension 1230 or michael.j.gordon@dep.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,

/s/
Erica Mitchell

Air Compliance Supervisor

EM/mg/c

Enclosure
“More Protection, Less Process”

www.dep.state.fl.us
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